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Note by the President of the Security Council

With a view to ensuring uniformity in the application of the established
practice of the Security Council with regard to seating arrangements for
non-members of the Security Council invited to speak at its meetings, the members
of the Council have agreed that:

• When non-members of the Security Council are invited to speak at its
meetings, they will be seated at the Council table on alternate sides of the
President, with the first speaker seated on the President’s right.


